
November 2024 Public Works Report 
 
 
The Public Works Department has a new full-time mechanic!  Matt Harriott Jr. started on 
November 11th and has already proven to be an outstanding employee.  He is working 
towards getting his class A CDL within the next month. 
 As many of you know, Marty Curry has moved on from the MRF and Evan Jr. has 
stepped in as interim MRF supervisor.  We thank Marty for his time and effort at the MRF 
and wish him the best of luck in his new ventures. 
  

 
 

              Roads 
• We saw lots of rain in the early part of November which made grading 

difficult. I was able to grade School Hs, Benjamin Blvd, Sunny Slope, Old 
Fort/Capser Rd, Brians Rd, and most of North Shore Rd before the weather 
turned. 

• Roads crew replaced one culvert on North Shore Road and ditched a small 
stretch of North Shore Road. 

• A few more Fire # signs and posts were replaced by our part time employee 
but with the current weather conditions the remainder will be installed in the 
spring. 

 
Parks 

• Parks and Public bathrooms are all winterized and closed for the season. 
 

 
Equipment  

• Snow equipment is on trucks and the grader and fully operational. 
• Matt has made several repairs to dump trucks and pickup trucks since he 

started 
      

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Pete Wiggins, Public Works Director. 


